Fall Picture Day 2025
Wednesday, September 10th

Marion Street’'s Fall Picture Day is almost here! Students will be photographed
indoors on Wednesday, September 10th during their class's scheduled time.
Please see the attached flyer for background options and packages from
Class Act.

There are two options for payment:
e Cash or check made out to Class Act Photography
e Pre-Pay online using a credit card at http://www.classactphoto.com
using code MARIONST25. Please print your receipt and include it in the
Picture Day envelope.

Please return envelopes with payment to your teacher by September 10.
All students will be photographed whether purchasing a package or not.

ATTENTION 5TH GRADE PARENTS: This photo will be used in the
yearbook using a traditional blue background.

What if my child is absent or sick on Picture Day and | pre-paid?
No problem! Your child will have their picture taken on Retake Day, scheduled
for Friday, December 5th.

If you are interested in volunteering on Picture Day or if you have any other
dquestions, please reach out to Picture Day Chairs:

Wendy Li | wendy.li531@gmail.com
Kristen Beach | kristendaly13@gmail.com




